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Sussex Children’s Sexual Assault Referral Centre 
(CSARC) 
Pebble House, Varndean Building,  
Brighton General Hospital, BN2 3EW 
 

 

Virtual and Face-to-Face Open Days 2023 
For Health, Social Care and Police Professionals 

 

CSARC are holding monthly Open Days for professionals to meet some 

of the staff, understand the patient journey and join an on-line 

presentation, followed by Q&A’s  

NB: Please note that places are limited to 10 for face-to-face Open Days, 

places will be limited to 10 

 

Thursday 5th January, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 9th February, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

Thursday 2nd March, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 20th April, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

Thursday 4th May, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 1st June, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

Thursday 6th July, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 3rd August, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

Thursday 14th September, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 5th October, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

Thursday 2nd November, 10-11.30 – Face-to-Face at Pebble House 

Thursday 7th December, 10-11.30 – Virtual, MS Teams 

 

Please see page 2 for how to book a place and page 3 for a map for face-

to-face sessions 
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To book a place: 

Please email the CSARC at the following email address with your full 

name, job title, team and telephone number that we can contact you on 

at short notice in the event of needing to cancel for any reason:  

SC-TR.paediatricSARC@nhs.net  

 

For both virtual and face-to-face essions, spaces are by appointment 

only, the MS Teams link will be emailed the day before the Open day. 

Please share the above dates with your colleagues, but please do not 

forward any invite to them, we require that people request a place so 

we know who is attending. 
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NB: There are only 2 parking paces outside Pebble House, so please use 

main car park for Open Days 
 


